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MESSAGE 
I am delighted that the selected papers of 3rd  National Conference & Exhibition on “Emerging and 
Innovative Trends in Engineering Technology” NCEEITET-2015 organized at GCET campus, Jammu on 
September 15-16, 2015 are being published by International Journal of Scientific and Technical 
Advancements (ISSN: 2454-1532), which is an open access, peer reviewed, refereed, international, 
quarterly journal.   

The said event is aimed to provide a common interactive platform for exchange of innovative ideas 
between the Academicians, Researchers, Technocrats, Engineering students, Scientists, and the 
Professionals from the Industry. The overwhelming response to the conference has ensured large 
participation of delegates from different institutes of repute and the industries. 

I am thankful to the delegates for showing their keen interest in this conference by contributing their 
research papers.  

I express my deep gratitude to the members of editorial board, expert panelist / reviewers who despite 
their busy schedule have timely conveyed their comments about the quality of technical papers after 
peer reviewing for publication of the same in the said proceeding. 

It is matter of great honor for this institution that Maharatans & Navratans CPSUs and other reputed 
industries are participating and are also sponsoring this event for which I am highly indebted to these 
organizations. 

I hope that the conference and exhibition shall provide the participants a valuable exposure and hands 
on experience from the eminent intellectuals and encourages them to inculcate scientific temperament 
to evolve into the technocrats of tomorrow and will further provide a platform for initiating collaborative 
research projects.   

I am thankful to the members of the National Advisory Committee, Local organizing Committee, various 
sub-committees, Faculty, Staff and students of the college for their co-operation & guidance in organizing 
this event. 

I therefore extend a warm welcome to all the distinguished delegates, scientists, young researchers 
and students to this conference & sincerely wish them an enrichening, beneficial & comfortable stay 
during the conference.  

I wish the conference all success. 
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